
March 18, 2023 

To: Kentucky Public Service Commission 

From: Barney & Kimberly Booher 

Subject: Rate increase for Sewer 

To Whom it may Concern: 

RECEIVED 

MAR 2 2 2023 

PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

We are longtime residents of Longview Estates in Scott Co., Kentucky. There are 

two of us residing in a single family home. Recently, we received another letter 

from Bluegrass Water UOC informing us of yet another proposed rate increase for 

sewer service. In recent months our rates have increased approximately 300% 

and they are asking for 15% more. To us it is time for the PSC to step in and 

investigate why another rate increase is needed. To my knowledge BG Water has 

spent very little to update our sewage treatment facility as it is in a state of good 

repair. 

Please protect the citizens from this unnecessary over pricing of one of our 

essential utilities, 

Thanks, 

i�ft-. 
Barney & Kim Booher 

2012 Longview Drive 

Georgetown, KY 40324 


